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January 8, 2018 

 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER NO.  2327 
 
 

 To All Members and Subscribers of the WCRIBMA: 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

On December 22, 2017 the Workers’ Compensation Rating and Inspection Bureau 
of Massachusetts, on behalf of its members, made a Rate Filing recommending 
an 11.1% decrease in average rates. Attached is a Notice of Hearing from the 
Commissioner of Insurance, The Honorable Gary D. Anderson, advising that a 
Hearing on the Rate Filing will be held at 10:00 A.M., on Monday, January 29, 2018 
at the Division of Insurance, 1000 Washington Street, Boston, MA. 
 
      DANIEL M. CROWLEY, CPCU 
      Vice President – Customer Services 
 
Attachment 
 






